
ndo-Canadian
Womens Organization

March 21, 1994

Cnst. Baltej Dhillon
584 Carson Avenue

Quesne1, B.C.,
V2J 2B5

Dear Cnst. Dhillon;

Indo Canadian Youth SymposiumRe :

On behalf of the Indo Canadian Women's Organization, I would like
to thank you for taking time out from your busy schedule to spend
the day and be a part of our panel
Symposium.

and facilitator for the Youth

to you for
with the

on the
Youth

We would like

sharing your
audience.
selection of all the

Symposium as a whole.

to express our greatest appreciation
personal experiences and knowledge

We received a lot of positive response
members of the panel as well as the

This Youth Symposium has raised a great awareness of the issues
concerning youth and we have already had a number of follow-up
requests for another symposium. Once again we would like to
thank you for helping make this Youth Symposium a success.

Thanking You,

Daljit Ahira
INDO CANADIAN WOMEN'S ORGANIZATION

34488 Bateman Road, Clayburn, B.C. VOX lEO « Telephone; (604) 850-0994


